
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Home Secretary 
 

I welcome the recommendations that are highlighted within the report following an inspection of 
of race disparity in police criminal justice decision-making 

Whilst I note that Lancashire was not one of the forces visited I will seek assurances from the 
Chief Constable how effectively the Constabulary is in responding to race-based inequalities 
and disparities that negatively affect community confidence.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Lancashire 

 

Rt Hon Suella Braverman  
Home Secretary  
Home Office  
2 Marsham Street  
London  
SW1P 4DF 
  
  
 

Please ask for:  Andrew Snowden  

Telephone:  01772.533587 
Email: commissioner@lancashire-pcc.gov.uk  

Our Ref:    
Date:  28 September 2023 
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